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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] council dec 17, 2024 reoirr 41 item 15
Date: December-13-24 9:19:15 AM

 
 
From: nicki t  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 9:18 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: premier@ontario.ca
Subject: [External] council dec 17, 2024 reoirr 41 item 15

 

 
My husband and I agree with this proposal to get trucks off the regional roads and look to
buy back the 407.  You might want to look into getting trucks off Hwy 400 and 401 also. 
 
 
Regards
Nicki Tantalo
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